
 
Monday Memo​  
March 24, 2025 
 
Hello Everyone, 

 
The 2025 GCFM Speakers Program is complete and has been posted 

on the website for viewing! 
 
Thanks to the tireless efforts of our Communication Secretary, Christina Nikitas, and our 
webmaster tech person, Betsy Howard, we are excited to present the 2025 GCFM Speakers 
Program. This information will also be included in the upcoming Mayflower Supplement in the 
spring issue, to be released on March 31st. Our webmaster, Karen Brockelbank, will be 
overseeing the production of this special edition spring supplement. 

A special thank you to all three of you for your outstanding efforts in making this program a 
reality. 

Speakers Program  

Due to the overwhelmingly positive response from alumni and new speakers, we have divided 
the recordings into two parts for your convenience. You can find the two columns side by side, 
with the list of speakers for each part included below. Click here to access the program, which 
is also available on our website under the "FOR CLUBS/Speaker Program" view tab. 

Speakers Gallery 

Betsy has also created a Speaker Gallery for easy viewing of the speakers. Click here to 
access the gallery, which is also located on our website under the "FOR CLUBS/Speakers 
Gallery" view tab. 

Thank you again for your hard work and dedication to this project. 
 
A garden doesn’t just grow plants, it grows peace of mind.  

-Lara/Plantyourgarden.com 
. 
Enjoy each day.  
Marjorie Dienhart 

https://www.gcfm.org/program-speakers-recording
https://www.gcfm.org/program-speakers-2025


GCFM President 


